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D R O P   S P O T  

The stage has been set up, the costumes have 
been washed and ironed and the props have been 
dusted off. We have started the rehearsal of our 
nativity play in earnest, in preparation for the 
recordings to start next week. If your child has a 
speaking part, please can you practice this 
weekend, focusing on reciting the lines loud and 
clear and without hesitation. But that is not all 
we have done this week. Reception have been 
learning all about Africa as part of their topic 
work this week. They have been on safari and 
written about different animals such as African 
elephants and giraffes. They have also been 
trying really hard with their number writing and 
we have been very impressed by their 
determination and perseverance in this. Year 1 
has had a very exciting week in English. They 
have been working towards making a class, non-
fiction book on vehicles. The children started the 
week by drawing the vehicle they thought up and 
labeled it, then they wrote a couple of sentences 
in a text box, a fun fact and a title. Finally, they 
practised making a glossary, a contents page and 
a front cover. These will all be compiled to make 
a lovely book for the children to read and share. 
In maths they have talked about place value in 
teen numbers and practised techniques to find 
one more and one less.  Year 2 have been 
learning all about money. They have been 
learning to recognise the different coins and their 
value. They have been adding money using 
pounds and pence. In English they have 
continued to learn about different traditional 
tales and have been comparing stories by looking 
for similarities and differences. We have a few 
busy (and festive) weeks ahead. Have a cosy and 
relaxing weekend! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Nativity Photographs 

 Nativity Recording 

 
War Memorial Art 

 
Magical Maths 

 
Investigating materials 

 
 

ROAD SAFETY 
We have received yet another message about dangerous driving 

and parking situations outside school.  
For your own safety and the safety of our children:  

• Please do not use the school entrance or the roads nearby  
for 3-point turns.  

• Please do not park on the bend, the yellow zig zag lines or in 
the disabled parking bay. 
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 22nd: Keira 

AWARD 
No Kindness awards  

this week 

 
Hunter - Reception 

For amazing effort with his 
handwriting. 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Tamanna - Reception 

For super determination in her 
number work. 

 

 

 
 Emmie, for brilliant and neat 

work in maths. 
 

 Arjun, for designing a wonderful 
traffic sign for road safety week. 
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